From: Joseph Lawlor <Joseph.Lawlor@dcd.cccounty.us>

Sent: Monday, May 18, 2020 3:05 PM

To: OPR State Clearinghouse

Cc: Abigail Fateman

Subject: Additional document for SCH 2020050321 - PG&E Transmission Pipeline L-114 Replacement Project
Attachments: Figure 1 Vintage Pipeline Replacement ISMND.pdf

Our office has been made aware that the attached document should be included with the [S/MND
document that is currently receiving public comments (SCH 2020050321). Please include the attached
document with the document file.

Thank you,

Joseph Lawlor Jr, AICP | Project Planner

Contra Costa County

Department of Conservation and Development
30 Muir Road, Martinez, CA 94553

(925) 674-7802 | Fax: (925) 674-7258

Joseph.Lawlor@ded.cccounty_us




